
Opportunities to Serve 
 

Church Ministries 

 

 Nursery/Childcare Worker 

 Preschool Bible Study Teacher 

 Children’s Bible Study Teacher 

 Middle School Bible Study Teacher 

 AWANA Worker 

 Children’s Ministry Worker 

 Youth Ministry Bible Study Teacher 

 Youth Ministry Worker 

 Adult Choir 

 Praise Team 

 Praise Band 

 Sound/Tech Team 

 Adult Bible Study Teacher 

 Small Group Facilitator 

 ROC Desk Worker 

 Women’s Ministry 

 Men’s Ministry 

 College/Young Professionals Ministry 

 Senior Adult Ministry 

 Usher 

 Greeter 

 Wednesday Night Kitchen Crew 

 Sunday Morning Coffee Bar 
Hospitality 

 

Church Committees 

 
□ Bereavement Committee – organizes ministry to the church family or their immediate 

relatives in time of bereavement. 
□ Recreation Committee – works with Recreation Pastor in planning the recreation ministries 

and enlisting volunteers for programs and Recreational Outreach Center workers. 
□ Youth Committee – supports the youth pastor in planning and implementing a correlated 

calendar of activities that will involve students in a consistent, well-rounded program of 
spiritual development.   

□ Family Life Committee – coordinates a program of activities that encourage “First Family 
togetherness.”   

□ Audio/Video/Communications Committee – oversees our media and audio-visual ministries 
and helps enlist people to serve. 

□ Music/Worship Committee – assists the Worship Pastor in planning, promoting, and 
evaluating the musical activities of the church and make recommendations for the purchase 
of necessary musical equipment and supplies.   

□ Flower/Decoration Committee – provides decorations for worship services and special 
events in the worship center. 

□ Children’s Committee – recommends and publicizes policies and procedures pertaining to 
the children’s ministry as well as assist with enlistment, training, and screening or workers.   

□ Preschool Committee – coordinates ministry to preschoolers and parents as well as 
recommends and publicizes preschool policies and procedures. 

□ Personnel Committee – provides recommendations for future church staff, oversees 
evaluations, and promotes the care for and financial well-being of all church staff. 

□ Stewardship Committee – is responsible for development of a program which includes 
budget development, budget subscription, budget administration and Biblical stewardship 
education. 

□ Nomination Committee – brings nominations to the church for the general officers of the 
church and assists church leaders in discovering and enlisting persons to lead church 
programs. 



□ Grounds Committee – is responsible for supervising the maintenance and improvement of 
church grounds and for the upkeep of grounds maintenance equipment. 

□ Building and Space Committee – plans and oversees maintenance of church property and 
equipment. 

□ Missions Committee – provides investigation and information for missions locally and 
globally, as well as determining special offerings. 

□ Outreach Committee – helps to plan local evangelism events in the community and 
evangelism training for members. 

□ Risk Management Committee – has responsibility of studying the insurances coverages 
available to the church and developing risk assessments for the church. 

□ Welcome/Usher Committee – is tasked with being the “first face” of the church by greeting, 
seating, and assisting members and guests.  

□ Committee on Committees – has the responsibility of surveying, recommending, and 
presenting to the church for election those members who will serve on all church 
committees. 

□ Memorial Committee – works closely with the church staff in determining items to be 
purchased from monetary gifts given in memory of members. 

□ Security Committee – develops and implements safety and security protocols for the 
church.  

 

Community Organizations 

 

 Upward Basketball – Christian and Gospel focused basketball league for K-6th grade, runs 
January to mid-March. 

 Hope Cottages – a ministry to homeless moms and their children that has a program 
helping them get back on their feet and living on their own. 

 House of Hope – offers food and shelter to the poor, needy, and homeless, also provide 
overnight shelter for homeless during the colder winter days. 

 Ozark Share and Care – gives assistance to the needy of our community with paying bills, 
providing food, and clothing. 

 Sharing Kitchen – provides a free meal to individuals on Saturdays, operates under Share 
and Care. 

 Arkansas Baptist Ranch – part of the Arkansas Baptist Children’s Homes network, they 
foster children from same families looking for potential adoptive families for them. 

 The Sanctuary – a safe place for women and kids to go who are victims of domestic 
violence. 

 Informed Choices Pregnancy Center – a place where pregnant moms can be educated, 
supported, and cared for before, during, and after pregnancy. They want to protect the 
unborn life and help in cases of crisis pregnancies. 

 The Call Boone County – organization helping children find foster care homes, as well as 
educate and support the foster care families that are in the area. 


